
Panther Sighted at Newtown Crossroads
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http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aEb_n6en44M

  

The Hereford Times are reporting the possible sighting of what appears to be a panther at
Newtown Crossroads. Videoed by Steve Hall of Hereford, who is adamant what he saw was a
large cat about two and half feet tall.

  

Was Herefordshire's Big Cat Caught on Camera?
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http://www.herefordtimes.com/news/4797914.Was_Herefordshire_s__big_cat__caught_on_camera_/?ref=mr

